INTERNATIONAL AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH AND TRAINING CENTER (UTAEM)


ONLINE APPLICATION FORM

INTERNATIONAL AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH AND TRAINING CENTER 
Camiikebir Mah. Cavuskoyyolu Sok. No: 9, 35660, Menemen, Izmir (Turkey)
Tel.: (90) 232 831 10 52 - Fax: (90) 232 831 10 51 – 
Web: https://arastirma.tarimorman.gov.tr/izmirutaem
Contact person: İ. Levent DAĞDELEN (levent.dagdelen@tarimorman.gov.tr) 

NB: Sending hard copy via regular mail is NO LONGER required. It is enough to send your application by e-mail. Please note that your application must have a signature. In order for your application to be accepted it has to be on PDF or Word document format. Please fill in accordingly and send to relevant e-mail address.

NAME OF THE COURSE YOU WISH TO FOLLOW:

PERSONAL DATA (Please fill in capital letters)
	Name/Surname
	

	Country
	

	Gender
	

	Date of birth (d/m/y)
	

	E-mail
	



EDUCATION 
	Name of the University
	Department
	Degree

	
	
	



EMPLOYMENT OR ACTIVITY
	Institution
	Department
	Present position (held since)

	
	
	


Give a description of your current professional activity and reasons for applying to this course (Maximum 80 words/ Please prefer keywords) We would like to state that your professional activity description and reason explanation do have an important influence on your acceptance. Please fill in accordingly.




LANGUAGE KNOWLEDGE
[bookmark: _GoBack]Trainings will be in English, which requires an adequate level of listening and understanding, along with clear expression of opinions. Please fill in accordingly.

	English
	Very Good
	Good
	Fair

	Read
	
	
	

	Spoken
	
	
	

	Written
	
	
	




I certify that to the best of my knowledge the information given is correct and I agree to inform of any modification.

Date: 													Signature: 


Receiving an acceptance notification does not necessarily mean that the Training Course will absolutely take place. Thusly, Our Institution reserves the right to change the dates of the announced training courses or even cancel it completely if necessary. 

We kindly remind you that the training will be ONLINE!
